
“1)	My pastor, Dr. Kneeland Brown has agreed to meet with Kaye in February to further discuss our efforts. Lydia, can you provide me a few dates in February that would work best for her? Pastor Brown typically prefers meeting Tuesdays – Thursdays in the mornings. 
2)	Joyce, I’d like to get some time on the calendar for you and me to talk through how faith-based organizations have found KLC’s curriculum impactful based on some of our current and past LTG partners. He doesn’t speak for all pastors, but my pastor in particularly was curious about how organizations have made progress on challenges by attending our programs. 
3)	Lastly, I wanted to get thoughts around sending WEL books with a letter about our efforts to at least 5 total pastors (including the ones we’ve connected with).  In this letter, we include the ask to potentially meet with Kaye. 

Progress for me in this case is opening the door for conversations to be had about how KLC can help these faith-based leaders (cringy, I know) make progress through our offerings. If these tasks seem like they’re in alignment with our efforts, please let me know and it’ll guide how I submit our progress report. Please also feel free to offer feedback or additional asks to make further progress.” – Camille

“Camille, thank you for moving us along. I’m happy to meet with Pastor Brown and I love the idea of the letter with a book… we could follow up in a few weeks with an invitation to lunch/breakfast. 

I met with the Pastor at St. Mark… he tried to put me on a committee and I said, “not now” so I’ll have to be clear on my ask of him 😊.” – Kaye

“I’d be more than happy to discuss what I’ve learned over the many years we’ve worked with church groups. You might also pick DJ’s brain (he came though KLC originally with his church group many years ago) and Adrion (who uses our framework all the time in his faith-based work). I’d have to look up his name, but there was a black pastor who came though LFC and also the last Equip To Lead at the end of last year who might be interesting to visit with.” – Joyce

“Thank you for the work on this project.  I have felt your passion for this since the beginning. I will send you some dates for February for Kaye to meet with Pastor Brown. 

If it helps, I wanted to share that I do know Rev. Dr. Kalaba Chali, who is in his first year of becoming the district superintendent for the Wichita area.  I would be happy to meet with him and his wife, Pastor Jill Chali of College Hill United Methodist church to make the KLC introduction for them to then meet with Kaye.  Just let me know. “ – Lydia 


